
From: Blaney, Karolina 
Sent: Wednesday, October 31, 2018 8:54 AM 
To: 'Tucker, Shelly' <stucker@blm.gov> 
Cc: 'Pruett, Maria, EMNRD' <Maria.Pruett@state.nm.us>; Raley, Jim 
james.raley@wpxenergy.com 
 
Subject: WPX RDU 14 - spill notification 
 
Good morning Shelly, 
 
WPX had a spill yesterday, 10-30-18 at 9:50 am, at the RDU 14 well pad (API # 30-015- 
25208; L-26-26S-30E). The spill was caused by a stuffing box failure which resulted in 
~8 bbl spill of oil and water. The spill migrated south of the pad into the pasture. Line 
locates should clear by Friday and we are planning to start the excavation activities on 
Monday. I would like to receive BLM’s approval for the excavation activities. 
There are no significant areas (arch) in that area – please see the map below. 
Please let me know if you need any additional information. 
Thank you and have a great day, 
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